
To whom it may concern, 
 
I support HB 4107. I am an Oregon resident who thinks this former whites-only state has a great 
opportunity to undo the systemic racism that is caused by subtle restrictions on things like hairstyles. 
 
I am also a person deeply mistrustful of the technology required to be a cashless society. I am a stay-at-
home-mom who is on a budget. I prefer to use cash. When I buy a Street Roots newspaper, I use cash. 
When I ride the bus, I use cash. When I give my kids allowance, I use cash. I want them to use cash until 
they understand it better and are out on their own. 
 
I am lucky to have a choice. Many poor people *must* use cash & coins.  Having a store that doesn’t 
accept cash would restrict those people who are already pretty limited with what they can do with cash. 
 
Again, I fully support HB 4107. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Iannone 
 


